
 

ACLU has filed a suit to end prayer from the 

military completely. They're making Great progress.. 

The Navy Chaplains can no longer mention Jesus' name in 

Prayer thanks to the ACLU and others. 
 

 
 

 



 
 

If I get it a 1000 times, I'll forward it a 1000 times! 

Let us Pray. 
 



 
 

I THINK THAT I AM A TOUGH PERSON, 

BUT I CRY EVERY TIME I SEE THIS PICTURE. 

I CAN'T HELP IT. 
 

 



 
 

Pray for our soldiers, 
 

 
 



Dear Lord hold, our troops in your loving hands. Protect them as they protect us. 

Bless them & their families for the selfless acts they perform for us in our time of 

need.   In Jesus name, 
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